

DATE FILED 03/23/2020 11:22:15 AM CHRISTINE HALLORAN TOWN CLERK EASTON CT



CONSERVATION COMMISSION

225 Center Road - Easton, Connecticut 06612

Memorandum

To: Christine Halloran, Town Clerk

From: Dori Wollen, Chair

Monday, March 23, 2020

Subject: Conservation Commission Regular Meeting of March 24, 2020 at 7.30 m

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Easton Conservation Commission for March 24, 2020 has been cancelled due to the concerns of the Corona Virus (Covid-19). This includes the closure of Town Hall to members of the public.

This meeting will be rescheduled at a future date.

DW/fmd